
   

 
Homeless Veterans' Reintegration Program 
(HVRP) Bidders' Conference 
 

Thursday, December 15, 2022| 2:00 PM ~ 3:30 PM ET 

The Department of Labor’s Veterans’ Employment and Training Services (DOL-VETS) and the 
National Veterans’ Technical Assistance Center (NVTAC) are pleased to invite you to a Bidders’ 
Conference for the HVRP Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA). 

 
DESCRIPTION 

Does your organization: 

Serve veterans experiencing or at risk of homelessness? 

Provide workforce development or employment services? 

If so, have you considered applying for an HVRP grant? 

During the upcoming Bidders’ Conference Virtual Events, NVTAC staff will provide a 
comprehensive overview of the HVRP program, the types of organizations and partners that are 
often successful, and steps your organization can take to prepare to submit a competitive 
application. 

HVRP is a DOL-VETS initiative that provides workforce development, employment services, and 
training to veterans experiencing or at risk of homelessness. If your organization has experience 
providing veteran and/or employment-related services, you may be interested in applying for 
an HVRP grant. 

Click here to register for the webinar on December 15, 2022.  
 
Please forward this notice to other organizations and professionals who might be interested in 
registering.  
 
For more information, please access nvtac.org, or email contact@nvtac.org for additional information. 

https://safalpartners.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_gBzPKSOrS1OAK8wvHmQ1OQ
mailto:contact@nvtac.org

